
From: La Ivsins  
Sent: June 22, 2020 11:17 AM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: 50 Wood Street 

 

Good day. 

I will be making an oral presentation this evening in regards to the development at 50 Wood 

Street, Barrie, but I do wish to go on written record that I have serious concerns in regards to the 

amount of the chemical Trichloroethylene (TCE) that currently exists on this property. I am also 

concerned about what the effect will be by changing the course of Hotchkiss Creek, and also 

digging up the soil in the entire area will have on the environment, specifically downstream and 

into Lake Simcoe. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Arnie Ivsins 

 


